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Our ref.: 23962/2018/CLW/GFCS 5 September 2018
Subject: Sixth meeting of the Intergovernmental Board on Climate Services

Management Committee (IBCS MC-6), Rome, Italy, 24-25 October 2018

Action required: To inform the Secretariat of attendance to the IBCS MC-6 by
30 September 2018

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am pleased to inform you that the sixth meeting of the Management Committee
of the Intergovernmental Board on Climate Services (IBCS MC-6) will be held at the Food and
Agriculture Organization of the United Nations (FAO) headquarters, Rome, Italy, from 24 to
25 October 2018.

I have pleasure in inviting you to attend, as President of WMO Technical
Commissions, the above-mentioned meeting. The meeting will consider proposals and
recommendations of the various working groups established by the Management Committee in
response to the mid-term review of the Global Framework for Climate Services (GFCS) with a
view to formulate recommendations to IBCS and the World Meteorological Organization (WMO).
The agenda of the meeting and documentation for the session will be available at the
dedicated website at: http://www.gfcs-climate.org/ibcs-mc-6.

Provisions have been made to allow remote participation to the meeting,
information on how to connect remotely will also be available on the session website.

I should be grateful if you could kindly notify the Secretariat by email (to Mr Filipe
Lucio, Director of the Global Framework for Climate Services at flucio@wmo.int with copy to
elarrode@wmo.int) as soon as possible, but preferably not later than 30 September 2018,
whether you will be able to attend the session.

Yours faithfully,

Ay

(E. Manaenkova)
for the Secretary-General

To: Presidents of WMO Technical Commissions



